7th February, 1951.

Dear Mr. Coulson,

Following my interview with Mr.
Kulukundis last week, perheps you would be
zood enough to let me have at your convenience
a list of the ships which will be transferred
to that of A.B. class.

Naturally we do not want to take away
b their class until you are quite ready for us to

do so, and it occurs to me I might be able to
suggest to the Committee that I should omit the
cless in each case on reprint of the Reglster Book
if they are not badly overdue for survey.

Anyhow if I could have the 1list of
ships involved, I can let you know whe ther such
a compromise would be possible.

with kindest regards,
Yours sincerely,

A, W. Coulson, BEsq.,

H;ssrs. Rethymnis & Kulukundis Ltd., g
1/4, Bury Street. lWw/Al'c Raaictar
London, Z.C.3. iw“ VU S R }'JLQ:
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